
 
 

Dear Longwood Students and Farmville Community Members, 

 

Longwood University Career Services will be hosting a Debate Hires Career Fair 

on Friday, September 9, 2016 from 3:00pm to 7:00pm in the Blackwell Ballroom. 

Debate Hires will assist local businesses to secure part-time, temporary 

employees for the weeks leading up to and the week of the U.S. Vice 

Presidential Debate. Longwood undergraduate and graduate students, as well 

as alumni and community members are welcome to attend the career fair.  

 

If you are looking for short term employment opportunities for October please 

consider attending this fair.  There will be time to meet prospective employers 

and even time to interview in the same day. We ask that you complete a short 

form (http://goo.gl/forms/X5tg2PR2VHMxAJem2 ) to identify your interest in 

employment opportunities.  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Crute 

Associate Director of Career Services – Longwood University 

career@longwood.edu  

434-395-2063 
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